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21 September, 2000

Cowbridge Record Society
1 Mill Park
Cowbridge
CF71 7BG

Dear Sir,

Thank you for sending me a copy of your excellent book “Cowbridge Buildings and People”.
The book mentions a number of my ancestors.

My reason for writing is to enquire if you would be able to provide me with any information
regarding Nellie Pickard who lived in 81 High Street and died in 1963 age 96. My Mother
believes that she was her Great Aunt Eleanor, nee Evans, who was sister to my Great
Grandmother Pauline Myfanwy Evans, later Ashelford. We have a photograph of Pauline’s
wedding reception held at the Bear Hotel, Cowbrdige, in November 1906, Eleanor is in the
photograph. | have recently visited the Family Records Centre in London but was unable to
find a death certificate for Nellie and would like to establish if she is our Aunt.

If you would be interested in a copy of the Bear Hotel wedding photograph please let me
know, | will be happy to send a copy to you.

Whilst writing please would you kindly pass on to George Crabb, Eluned Hayes (my Aunt)
best wishes. She worked with him at Ysgol Erw-r-delyn as school nurse until 1978.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Sarah L Roberts.
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